
Fayette County Cemetery Commission
February 7, 2024

Those Present: Amanda Stevens, President; Aimee Brumfield, Secretary & Kristy Vest,
Vice President, Donna Schroeder

Guests: Jarrod McGlothen

Meeting was called to order​by President Amanda Stevens

The Pledge of Allegiance​was said by all present.

New Business:
-Donna Schroeder has agreed to be a member of the board so we can still meet if one
of us is unable to attend the meeting. Donna will be a great asset to the board and we
appreciate her help.
-Everyone is in agreement that Jay McAtee will continue the mowing contract through
the 2024 season for $22,000.
- Tullis chapel is concerning. Will table until next month
- Burke- Tabled until next meeting
- Union Chapel has a couple of trees that need attention
- There was a Simpson descendant who wanted to be buried in the cemetery. After
explaining that it is a historic cemetery they decided to bury him at Springersville
cemetery.
-We still need 1 more member to have a complete board

First Motion to Adjourn was made by Aimee and Second by Kristy

Next meeting February 7, 2024

Submitted By: Aimee Brumfield, Secretary


